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Safe & Well - July 2018
To: All Branches

Dear Colleagues,

Please see attached the July edition of Safe and Well newsletter with contributions from our
USRs and field teams. This edition has a message on a recent tragic fall from height and also
articles on:

e Vehicles: When weather isn't a factor in damage
e Drivers: Getting priorities right

e Risk assessment: Which one’s right?

e Vehicles: Trailer brakes

e Incident: Drill trip

e AMS Box: MS 826 Multi-surface flat roof access
e Focus on: Frames environment

e TSO Near Miss: cable tie cut offs

e Equipment: Working with knives

e Action: Updates on fire stopping processes

e Info: Updates on the pre climb check

e Wildlife: More horrors of summer/outdoor working
e Equipment: Water safety

Yours sincerely
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Dave Joyce
National Health, Safety & Environment Officer
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